
 

 

  

  

Madrid, 2nd March 2021 

 

To our French colleagues of CGT 

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

On behalf of the FSS-CCOO Spain, we show our solidarity with our colleagues of the 

CGT due to the recent information about Albert Papadacci who has been accused of 

“complicity in public defamation of a private individual” after analysing in a broadcast 

on French television what has happened in the nursing homes during Covid-19 crisis. 

The FSS-CCOO hopes that these legal proceedings will be withdrawn by Korian 

group’s management and that a positive solution will be found soon. 

  

 

 In solidarity,  

 

 

 

 

Yolanda Gil Alonso 

International and youth secretariat of FSS-CCOO 

Collective Bargaining area of FSS-CCOO 

 


